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Date:  22nd September 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian/Student, 
 
Please forgive the late hour of this letter, but I have just had news from the authorities with 
information about the secondary students returning to school. 
 
Due to the current health situation in Abu Dhabi, it has been decided that Years 7, 8, 9 & 10 will 
remain with Distance Learning until further notice.  I understand that this will be received with 
disappointment by you, but please understand that such decisions are made in the best interest of 
the health and safety for our children. 
 
Examination Years of 11, 12 & 13 will have an option of returning this Sunday 27th September, or 
to remain with Distance Learning. 
 
Those students that opt to return to school, must have a negative Covid test before entering the 
school.  In the next 24 hours Mr Abass, the Head of Secondary, will be in touch with you to explain 
this process, where you will be given a code to take to the testing centre.  Students can only be 
readmitted into school if the test is conducted through entering our school code.  'Private' tests 
will not be valid.  Mr Abass will also outline the strict protocol that we have for these students 
coming back to school.  We are awaiting this code which will be shared with you as soon as 
possible. 
 
I thank you for your continued support in these very trying times. 
 
I wish you a peaceful evening. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 

Andrew Thomas B.Ed (Hons) M.Phil NPQH 
Principal   
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